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To: 
From: 
subject: 

Albert w. Erickson, Wilderness Research Center 
Jon Warren, University Attorney 
Guiding operations at the Taylor Ranch 

Thank you for the correspondence relating to the Guide operation at the Taylor 
Ranch. 

Your question concerning the University's course of action should Potts refuse to 
sign the new agreement involves more than a legal decision. It appears from the 
correspondence between Dr. Hartung and Mr. Taylor that the University has decided 
to discontinue the use of the laboratory as a staging area after the close of the 
1971 hunting season. I would think that a decision for any reason to discontinue 
guiding in the laboratory area prior to that time should come from President Har­
tung or Dr. carter. There may be a compelling reason for the University not to 
enforce some of its legal rights regarding the Taylor Ranch. 

I would suggest that you discuss this matter with Dr. Carter. Whatever course of 
action is eventually taken, I will be glad to heip in any way I can. 

JGW:jgw 

cc : President Har tung 
Dr. Carter 
Dean Stark 
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